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This month we will be looking at 4 classes, and looking at 

what they got up to during the month a May. We shall be 

looking at Class Oak, Class Elm, Class Ash, Class Cedar and 

Class Hazel. 

Class Oak 
Here are some photos of Class Oak in action. They 

have been doing lots of work and finishing lots of 

activities. They are playing outside and working 

with Mary and Brigid. 

Class Elm 



Class Elm visited Vinegar Hill as part of Patrick’s ASDAN short course. Conor and Jake 

brought in their football medals. They are part of the Wexford Futsal team. The class 

also started off their art project as part of a local history lesson.  They also went to 

see Mary for a music session and had some social time. 

Class Hazel 
Class Hazel have also 

been working very hard 

this month. Here are a 

few photos from their 



Classes Cedar and 

Ash 
Class Ash went on a trip to The 

Country Bistro in Taghmon. 

Someone enjoyed an iceburger 

ice-cream afterwards. Class Ce-

dar have been enjoying lots of 

outdoor play and enjoying the 

lovely weather. They have 

been loving their music ses-

sions and have been exploring 

all the instruments. They have 

been learning a lot about 

weather and summer time.  



First Holy Communion. 

We finished out the month with a wonderful celebration. The 

sacrament of First Holy Communion was held in school, and the 

children who were receiving the sacrament celebrated it with 

their friends, families and staff members. They all looked won-

derful and a great day was had by all. Well done to Emanuel, 

Ben, Liam, Sean, Max, and Sean. 
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